
  

2024 May Update 
 

Dear Neighbors, 
 

The Caucus Committee is pleased to continue to serve Lake Forest residents and fulfill 
the 90-year-old Caucus’ mission in the upcoming 2024-25 Caucus year to find, vet, and 
recommend the best qualified, unbiased volunteers to serve in Lake Forest municipal 
government. 
 
An Interim Public Meeting will be scheduled in the near future at which the Caucus 
Committee's recommended 2024-25 Officers shall be presented for election to Caucus 
membership. The date, time, location, and agenda of this meeting will be communicated 
soon. More information about the decision to hold this interim meeting is on the Caucus 
Updates page on the Caucus website HERE. This page will be updated from time to time 
as needed, for your ongoing reference. 
 
The Caucus Committee is pleased to welcome its recently elected 2024-25 Caucus 
Committee volunteers. We thank them for their willingness to serve the residents of our 
community. These recently elected members will be installed at the Old/New Meeting 
following the Interim Public Meeting. 
 
Please contact the Caucus (and/or update or create a Volunteer Profile Sheet) if you are 
interested in being considered for District 67 or 115 School Board. 
 
May we all continue to enjoy this wonderful spring weather in beautiful Lake Forest. 
 
Regards, 
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Christopher Benes 
President, Lake Forest Caucus 
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